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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 14 MARCH 2019 

 
We are required to temporarily relocate the steam crane in Innovation Plaza for the placement 
of the hoarding for the upcoming work on the Locomotive Workshop. 
 
What to expect: 
There will be temporary fence installed around the existing crane and to the area of the new 
location. The crane will remain on the tracks, however move approximately 7 meters towards 
the National Innovation Centre. 
 
Work duration: 
This work is scheduled to commence Friday 15th March and go through to Thursday 21st 
March. Progress could potentially be delayed due to unforeseen circumstances such as 
inclement weather.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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